
Superintendent’s Message 

I consider it an honor and a privilege to serve as 
superintendent of the Fall River Joint Unified School 
District.  I was proud to graduate from Fall River High 
School in 1974 and am equally proud to have come 
back to this great area to raise my family and work in 
our district since 1981. 
 
Our district is nestled in the northeastern corner of 
Shasta County and includes two bordering counties.  
In size, we’re extremely large; however, once in our 
school systems, students benefit from a smaller, very 
close-knit and nurturing school community.   All 
children are very important, and as a district, we are 
highly committed to providing the best academic, 
social, and emotional programs which can be offered.  
We pride ourselves in having an outstanding staff, 
who strive  to insure students meet our ultimate goal: 
for every student to graduate college and career ready.  This goal mandates a determined, “no excuses” 
effort from all stakeholders, which also includes a very supportive governing board, that are truly 
committed to insure all students are successful.  The school and community partnerships which are 
developed along the way have proven to be most rewarding to all. 
 
Thanks to everyone for being a part of our student’s success! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Greg F. Hawkins 
Superintendent 


